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TRANSMISSION MAIN PROJECTS 
The Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans (SWBNO) is replacing several 60- to 80-year-old 

drinking water transmission mains within our distribution system with newer, larger pipes. These 

efforts will help improve water pressure in many parts of Orleans Parish.  

This transmission main program is FEMA-funded and managed by SWBNO in cooperation with the City 
of New Orleans as part of the Joint Infrastructure Recovery Roads (JIRR) Program. There are 11 total 
transmission main projects—five projects underway and six future projects scheduled. These projects 
aim to proactively replace water lines as part of SWBNO’s commitment to infrastructure resiliency and 
reliability, a key focus area of our Five-Year Strategic Plan. 
 

In Progress Future Projects 

South Dupre Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Completion: 2023 

Sixth St. Transmission Main Project          
Anticipated Start: 2023 

St. Bernard Ave. Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Completion: 2023 

Assorted Transmission and Donor Waterlines 
Anticipated Start: 2023 

Eden, Grape, and Dupre Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Completion: 2023 

Spruce and CWP Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Start: 2023 

Fig and Leonidas Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Completion: 2023 

Decatur & St Peter Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Start: 2023 

South Claiborne Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Completion: 2024 

South Claiborne at Third Street Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Start: 2023 

 
Magnolia, Joseph, Willow Transmission Main Project 
Anticipated Start: 2024 

 


